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Steve & Shirley, Peter & Marilyn and Alex & Sue met up with Bill at Leigh 
Delamere services to travel onward in convoy to Caldicot Castle. Our thanks to 
Dave Flint and the South Wales branch for their hospitality and organisation, 
which included displays by other classic car groups.  Entrance to the 
fascinating castle was free of charge. Highly recommended.


